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The work of the Monitoring Committee has been limited in the last twelve months.  

 

Regrettably, two of the members, Laura Bonga and Charly Bonga have relocated from the region, and are 

no longer able to support the work of the Committee. 

 

Three actions were completed. First, a tour of the landfill was arranged for the full CMEI Board; second, 

EXP were contracted to install fourteen dataloggers on monitoring wells in the vicinity the landfill; and 

third, Peter Baxter from EXP presented the groundwater flow data model and trigger parameter database 

to the Board. 

 

Resulting from those actions, EXP produced a preliminary report from the dataloggers after two months 

of operation. They have been instructed to start producing regular reports and these will be used to 

enhance the data model. 

 

A draft mandate for the next twelve months has been prepared, which will be finalised once two or more 

members are added to the committee. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John Doubt 

Chair, Monitoring Committee 


